
In this video, I share a few of  the recent success stories of  our Scholars—The return on your investment. 

You can LIKE our Facebook page and be updated a few times per week. LE•O now supports 45 students 

and scholars in USA, UK, Canada, and Egypt. 

LE•O never charges a fee for our services—We are all volunteers. You can join our mission, and become 

a part of  the LE•O family. 

You can contribute by

• donating to expand our scholarship acquisition program; 

• becoming a host family; 

• providing internships in your businesses; 

• funding warm clothing and bedroom set up; 

• funding computers and books; and, 

• sharing your frequent flyer miles. 

All this helps to fill the GAP in funding beyond the scholarships provided by our university partners. 

On behalf  of  the students, the board members, and all of  the volunteers, we wish you and your families a 

happy holiday season, and a peaceful year.  

Deya’ Leonard Dresner 

Executive Director 

Leonard Education Organization
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Through your generous gifts and donations, we are able to 

provide the best possible education for each qualified student 
in the Leonard Education Organization. Every gift we 

receive will enrich the lives of  our students and enhance the 

quality of  their American academic experience.

Visit our website for more information on supporting 

LE•O: leonardeducation.org
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fvfxoUS2V-8&feature=youtu.be
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